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From: Kaz Paton 
Sent: Friday, 30 April 2021 1:15 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Proposed change to Corangamite Electorate 
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To whom it may concern  
 
I am writing to object to the redistribution in the Corangamite electorate, which 
proposes to remove my region from this electorate. 
 
I live in the town of Fairhaven and I believe that the current boundary is appropriate 
for our representation. I do not believe our interests will be adequately understood or 
represented with the proposed change - to the electorate of Wannon. We are more 
aligned with the communities of Torquay and the Bellarine, rather than Warnambool 
and Hamilton.  

 
 

Removing Fairhaven and Aireys Inlet (in fact the entire postcode of 3231 and 3230) 
from Corangamite will leave the residents, including me, disenfranchised and with a 
greatly reduced voice in parliament; certainly it will lead to a representative with a 
poorer understanding of the many issues and challenges are region is experiencing.  
 
I do understand the balance of population in electorates is important but believe 
there should be an alternative which is fairer for all involved. I therefore request you 
reconsider this proposal and do not remove our communities from the Corangamite 
electorate. 
 
With many thanks for your consideration of this objection. 

 
 

Kaz Paton 




